Tuesday, January 10, 2017



Burrito Black Bean Salsa

SNACK SHACK

Soft Pretzel

There will be an NHS meeting <u>TODAY</u> at lunch in the Home Ec room.



Students attending PAST on Wednesday, please report to Dr. Carlin's room.

Students attending PAST on *Thursday*, please report to Mr. Leep's room.



Baseball pre-season workouts are beginning soon!

They will be held on <u>Sundays from</u> <u>5:00-6:00 pm</u>, starting this Sunday, January 15th in the Intermediate gym.

See Coach Langs if you have questions.



Scholarship Info:



- The Virginia Winship Scholarship is a local scholarship. Due date to Mrs. Mentzer is 3/10/17.
- The Kalamazoo Foundation Scholarships are now available. See Mrs. Mentzer for a packet or go to www.kalfound.org.
- Monsanto Scholarship deadline 2/1/17
 FFA.org/scholarships